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Subject: re ntp cerhr report on reproductive and developmental
toxicity of bisphenol a
Date: Monday, December 17, 2007 7:38 AM
From:
To: <shelby@niehs.nih.gov>,

,
Conversation: re ntp cerhr report on reproductive and developmental
toxicity of bisphenol a

dated 11/26/07

from the reports and tests indicated in this volume, it is clear to me that there is a
great deal of toxicity proven. this product should be banned from all human/living
being conduct/products/use. i do not agree that this should continue to be used at all.
it is dangerous and harms living beings. no prudent person would ever want to use
this product in my opinion. i hope that profiteers dont make the rules because they
will allow any old toxic product to be sold and manufactured.
b.sachau-
**************************************

See AOL's top rated recipes (http://food.aol.com/top-rated-recipes?
NCID=aoltop00030000000004)
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